KINGSWOOD SOUTH PUBLIC SCHOOL

STRIVING FOR EXCELLENCE
Be Safe Be Respectful Be a Learner

STRIVING FOR EXCELLENCE

Tuesday, March 4th 2025

BVEIYONE BELONGS

Harmony Day

Harmony Week is the celebration that recognises our diversity and brings together Australians
from all different backgrounds. It’s about inclusiveness, respect and a sense of belonging for
everyone.

Dear Parents and Carers,

At Kingswood South PS we will be inviting our students to wear orange for Harmony Day on
Friday the 21st of March 2025, to celebrate Harmony Week.

Students are encouraged to wear orange mufti. However, students will need to wear enclosed
shoes, sunsafe shirts which include sleeves and school hats. No donations will be required for
this celebration.

Thank you in advance for your support.

Miss S Martin Mrs L Juchnewicz
Principal Harmony Day Coordinator
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